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30th September 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 

Sarah Kennedy from St. Farnan’s Secondary School in Prosperous will 
visit Sixth Class on Thursday 3rd of October to talk about enrolments. 
The Open Evening is on Thursday 10th of October. Pupils will receive 
enrolment forms from Ms. Kennedy.  

Please keep an eye out for open evenings for other Secondary Schools 
of your choice. 

Girls’ Football training is cancelled today (Monday) Sept. 30th due to 
weather warning. Girls’ soccer match tomorrow Oct. 1st in Maynooth 
Town FC against Maynooth ETNS. Bus leaving school @ 11:15am, match 
@ 12pm to return to school about 2pm. €3 for bus please.  

The Credit Union will visit the school each Tuesday. Children should fill 
the lodgement slip in their pouch and remember to bring it to school on 
Tuesday. 

School Closure 
School will be closed on November 20th as teachers attend in-service 
training on the new Primary Language Curriculum. 
 
PA AGM 
Thank you to the Parents who attended the PA AGM last Tuesday. A 
new Committee has been elected for this school year. Minutes from the 
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meeting will be issued soon. The Board of Management would like to 
extend thanks to the outgoing Committee for their support over the past 
year. We will be looking for support from all parents for upcoming 
Halloween events. Details will follow soon. 
 
Congratulations to the newly elected Student Council Loἳc, Amy, E,ily, 
Dean, Diarmaid, Harry, Erin May, Phoebe, Elliot, John and Saoirse. 
 
Congratulations to the newly elected Anti-Bullying Ambassadors- 
Jake, Sophia, Dara, Caoimhe, Maisie, John, Sadie, Amy, Molly and 
Jessica. 
 
Robertstown was flooded in emerald green last Thursdsay as crowds of 
parents, children, teachers, SNA's, babes in arms and pets turned out 
for our walk to school to celebrate National Fitness Day,  and Ireland's 
and other countries represented by children in our school, participation 
in the Rugby World Cup. The activities continued throughout the day 
and well done to the newly elected Active Schools Committee who 
played a blinder. They helped organised lunchtime activities for all the 
students AND a full school "Wake Up, Shake Up" exercise to music 
session after break. Rumour has it that you could hear the children 
singing "Ireland's Call" as far away as the Curragh ! Well done to all 
involved and to the parents who turned up to walk with their children 

this morning.                          
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